
Dear, 

my name is Stevan Stancic, journalist based in Bosnia and Herzegovina and temporally freelancing  for many 

regional websites in Balkans. I am very interested for your public call for cross-border grant competition, but I 

am not able at the moment to find interested partner journalist in Belarus. My idea, for now, is to make indepth 

story about Belarussian railways and trains. If you can help me in finding partner, I would be very grateful. 

Thanks in advance and best regards, 

Stevan Stancic 

Bosnia and Herzegovina 

+38765938026 

stevancelinac@hotmail.com 

tel:%2B38765938026

